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The Board of the University Gozo Centre	
lino Briguglio

With the formal approval of the Statute of the 
University Gozo Centre by University Senate on 
3 February, 1993 and its subsequent approval by 
Council on 17 February of the same year, athe 
Board of the University Gozo Centre was formally 
established. The main function of the Board is 
administer the Centre and to determine its policy 
with regard to the attainment of its aims.

The premises of the University Gozo Centre is a 19th century 
building, and therefore requires ongoing attention.

The first meeting of the Board of the Gozo Centre 
was held at Tal-Qroqq, on 13 April, 1993. From 
then on the Board met regularly to carry out its 
functions. Items that appear frequently on the 
agenda of the Board are “New Courses to be 
offered at the Centre”; “Students’ requests”, 
“Extra curricular activities” and “Upkeep and 
maintenance of the premises”. This array on 
agenda items shows that the Board not only takes 
decisions on academic matters but also on matters 
relating to the premises, which was built during 
the 19th Century and therefore requires ongoing 
attention. 

A lecture at the University Gozo Centre in session.

The Board is chaired by the Rector of the University 
of Malta, currently Professor Juanito Camilleri, 
and its members include representatives of the 
University Council and University Senate and a 
number of co-opted scholars.  University Gozo 
Centre students are also represented on the Board.
The Board also has a representative of the Ministry 
for Gozo, and this helps to maintain the excellent 
relations that the Centre has with the Ministry.

Social activities are held regularly at the Centre.

Lino Briguglio is the Director of the University Gozo Centre.


